Minutes of PTO meeting 9/4/12
Meeting called to order at 6:15PM by Claudia Norton, PTO President in Riverbend cafeteria

Three officers, 11 parents (2 more came in later), 2 Riverbend staff and several children were in attendance.

Introduction of PTO officers and parents 

Discussed fundraising: No Apollo Flame night or Run for Riverbend this year. New fundraising ideas are going to be discussed with Ms. Chambers and then presented to group at the next meeting. Focus of all fundraising this year will be to purchase books for the new reading initiative. Ms. Chambers explained the initiative to the group. Riverfest will still be held in May. Discussed moving to first weekend in May but will need to discuss further with officers and Ms. Chambers before finalizing the date.

Elves Workshop will still be held in Nov/Dec. Explained Elves workshop concept to the group.

Discussed book fair and PTO plans to hold ice cream social on the late parent’s night. Ms. Barker explained about book fair and dates for the book fair. Volunteer sheet for that was passed around for members to sign-up.
Discussed class representatives and how well they worked last year. Had an excellent group last year so want to continue with that. Each class will hopefully have two representatives.

 Discussed popcorn volunteers

Held Q/A session for group. Membership forms were distributed. Drew for door prizes.

Ms. Chambers asked to talk further with PTO officers before meeting was adjourned. General meeting was adjourned at 6:45PM.

Minutes taken by Patricia Gonzales for Roxanne Lacerna/cn
